
March 30, 1994 

Holy Resurrection Armenian 
Apostolic Church 

909 Michigan Avenue - (P.O. Box 143) 

South Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53172 

Office: 762-7460 

His Eminence, Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate of the Diocese of the 
Armenian Church of North America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

Your Eminence, 

This letter is to inform you that a general membership 
meeting was held on February 13, 1994 at Holy Resurrec­
tion Armenian Church, South Milwaukee, with Reverend 
Father Vahram Hazarian presiding. 

Your Eminence, will note that the nominating committee 
was not successful in finding candidates to replace 
the out going Parish Council members. Being no nomina­
tions from the floor, the out going Council members 
volunteered to serve one more term. It was passed 
unanimously by the membership. 

Your Eminence's letter dated February 18, 1994 about 
being in arrears of our dues has now been paid, and 
we will try to make every effort to send timely pay­
ments. 

EH:sh 

rian 
Council, Chairman 


